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To left-wing forces of Brazil 

  
On behalf of the leadership, all members and supporters of our Party I send our 
congratulations on the victory of Comrade Lula. 
  
Despite the lawfare and the political violence exerted by the defeated 
Bolsonaro, the triumph of democracy and social justice over fascism is today a 
reality in Brazil. We are confident that all attempts of Brazilian far right to 
oppose the will of the people will be be smashed by broad masses. 

Now the country will continue its rapid development and raising of living 
standards of working people, interrupted by the rule of the far right. At the same 
time this victory consolidates the triumph of the progressive wave in the region, 
weaving a real Latin American integration of all the peoples of the continent. 

Long live Socialism! 

Long live solidarity between Leftist forces all over the world! 

  

Sergey Skvortsov, 

First (General) Secretary of the CPSU 
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